
Project Description
This is the third in a series of projects to improve 
safety, capacity, access, and connectivity on the 
Seward Highway between Rabbit Creek Road and 
36th Avenue. Construction of the segment from 
Tudor Road to Dowling Road was completed in 2013 
and construction on the Dowling Road to Dimond 
Boulevard segment was completed in 2019. 

This project from Dimond Boulevard to O’Malley 
Road will improve safety, access, and connectivity for 
pedestrians, cyclists, and vehicles.

Fall 2025 Update  
 
Construction on this project has 
been delayed until after 2027. 
 
This additional time will be used to 
reconnect with the community, take a 
fresh look at the project, and identify 
projects that meet the community’s 
needs within the available funding.

O2D@dowl.com
www.sewardhighway.info
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For Additional Information Contact:
Sean Baski, P.E.	
DOT&PF Project Manager	
(907) 269-0566

Julee Trudeau, P.E. 
Jacobs Project Manager
(509) 899-3545

Morgan McCammon
DOWL Public Involvement 
(907) 562-6200

Funding
The proposed project is federally funded and 
is being developed in accordance with Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA) guidelines.

The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.  
Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint, go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml.
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Environmental Re-evaluation  
& Preliminary Design

Right-Of-Way Appraisal,  
& Acquisition

Re-initiate Environmental 
Process & Design

Public Involvement

Construction

Project Timeline

Construction will not begin until 2028 and will take several seasons

Stakeholder Meetings


